
 

 

The American Legion Post 164 

Minutes of Executive Committee Meeting on December 07, 2021 

 

Meeting called to order by Commander McGuire at 7:30pm                                                                            
Invocation by Post Chaplain   

Minutes of last Executive Committee meeting (11-02-2021) were read. 

 

Committee Reports;                                                                                                                                                     
Membership –  We are at 66.15% of our goal of 322 Members. We need to call those who have not 
renewed yet. Will also start calling on 345 members in our area soon.                                                                                                                                              
Welcome Packet – Sergeant at Arms;  We have the packets ready for new members.                                                                                                                                                     
Sons of The American Legion;  Not here                                                                                                                                
Junior Shooting;   We are still short of instructors and some of background checks are completed.                                                                                                                                              
Legion Riders;  We are currently at 12 members.                                                                                                                                               
Finance Officer;  We have $5,125 in the bank.                                                                                                                                               
Bingo;  Still waiting for an official opening date, construction and inspection delay..                                                                                                              
Training Officer;  Schedule for December is American Legion Baseball teams.                                                                                                      
Newsletter;  Just keep on submitting articles about what WE do in the local community.                                                                                      
Boys State;  Our committee is getting the packets ready to deliver them to local High Schools.                                                                                                                             
Oratorical;  Next event is on January 8, 2022 at Post 472  This is the District 22 run-off.                                                                                                             
Graves Registration;  We have a list of  Veterans  Graves who are at Magnolia Cemetery.                                                                                                           
Flag Retirement and Collection;  We are working on a list of dates for all of 2022                                                      
Honor Guard;   15 Funerals  and 9 Flag Ceremonies for 306 service hours.                                                                                                
Baseball;  No team to sponsor this year.                                                                                                                                
Board of Trustees;  We are reviewing the new lease for our Post 164 building.                                                                                                                        
Public Relations;  We will publicize our Veterans Thanksgiving food event, our PTSD group meeting, 7th 
Annual First Responders Awards Banquet, And Wreaths Across America ceremony here in Katy, Texas.  

 

Unfinished Business;                                                                                                                                                          
None at this time. 

New Business;                                                                                                                                                                          
Breakfast with a Veteran is scheduled for January 1st  from 7 to 10am                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Next Membership Meeting is on December 21st  2021 at 7:30pm                                                                                                                         
Next Executive Committee Meeting is on January 04th 2022 at 7:30pm                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

   



                                        

 

First Responders Banquet is scheduled for Saturday December11th  See Phil Malsbary for details.         
22nd District DEC is at Post 164 on December12th at 2:00pm                                                                              
Mark the Cemetery Veterans Graves on Sunday December 12th at 1:00pm, Commander will need help.                                                                                                                
Wreaths Across America event is scheduled for December18th at 10:00am  Will need help with Tables 
and Chairs from ELKS, 5 Tents from our Post, a sound system that works, a generator that works, and 
several trash cans. See Phil Malsbary for details.  

We need to think about and discuss future fund raising events.                                                                                
Where are the Sponsorship Program Packets and when will WE get out and contact local businesses.                                                                                                     

 

If no further business, Post Chaplain will offer a closing prayer.     

 Executive Committee adjourned at 8:47pm 

 

 

William Kennison                                                                                                                                    James McGuire    
Adjutant                                                                                                                                                     Commander 


